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In response to employer feedback on the impact of the 
changes, WorkCover NSW has announced it will now 
release a new IPO at the end of June, effectively 
superseding the May IPO. 

Until the official release of the new IPO, it is not possible  
to determine what effect there will be on individual 
employer’s premiums, however, Marsh understands that 
all ICCRs (Industry Claims Costs Ratios) are currently 
being reviewed with an aim to more effectively deliver on 
the NSW Government’s commitment to a further 5% 
reduction in average premium rates across the scheme.

Furthermore, in the event of premium increases attributable 
to the ICCR impact (as outlined in our earlier Client Alert), 
it is likely that premium capping will be introduced, with 
premium increases phased-in incrementally over a three 
year period.

At present, there will be limited information from insurers 
relating to premium forecasts or projections until after  
27 June, when the new IPO is expected to be released. 

Marsh continues to monitor developments on this matter 
and will ensure you are kept informed of potential 
impacts to your organisation’s workers compensation 
arrangements. 

Last week we issued a Client Alert advising  that WorkCover NSW’s release of the 
Insurance Premiums Order (May IPO) for 2014/2015 was likely to result in 
significant increases to workers compensation premiums for employers in a number 
of industries.
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Disclaimer: The matters addressed in this publication are subject to 
change. Marsh has no obligation to update this publication and has no 
liability to you or to any other party arising out of this publication or 
any matter contained herein. Statements concerning legal matters 
should be understood to be general observations based solely on our 
experience as insurance brokers and risk consultants and should not be 
relied upon as legal advice which we are not authorised to provide.  
All such matters should be reviewed by your own qualified legal advisors. 
The information contained in this publication is based on sources we 
believe reliable, but we do not guarantee its accuracy. This information 
provides only a general overview of the subjects covered.

This document is not intended to be taken as advice regarding any 
individual situation and should not be relied upon as such. Any 
modelling, analytics or projections are subject to uncertainty and  
could be materially affected if any underlying assumptions, conditions, 
information or factors change.

The information contained in this publication is based on sources we 
believe reliable, but we do not guarantee its accuracy. This information 
provides only a general overview of the subjects covered.
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